
CERTIFIED MAIL

March 2, 1993

Ms. Mercedes L. Bacon
166 Kohola street
Hilo, HI 96720

Dear Ms. Bacon:

Ohana Dwelling Application (OD 93-18)
Applicant: Mercedes Bacon
Tax Map Key: 2-2-54:65, Lot 166 30"3/

We regret to inform you that your ohana dwelling application is
denied due to the location of your homesite. The Department of
Health has recommended its denial due to its being located in the
Critical Wastewater Area which impacts Waiakea Mill Pond.

A copy of Department of Health's letter is attached for your
information.

The Director's decision is final, except that within thirty (30)
days after receipt of this letter, you may appeal the decision in
writing to the Board of Appeals in accordance with the following
procedures:

1. A non-refundable filing fee of two hundred dollars ($200).

2. Ten (10) copies of the petition for the appeal
incorporating the following:

a. The name, address, and telephone number of the
appellant and the name, title, and address of the
appellant's representative,

b. A description of the property involved in the appeal,
including the tax map key number of the property, and
the appellant's interest in the property.
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c. A plain statement of the nature of the appeal and the
relief requested.

d. A statement explaining:

1) How the decision appealed from violates the law;
or

2) How the decision appealed from is clearly
erroneous; or

3) How the decision appealed from was arbitrary or
capricious, or characterized by an abuse of
discretion or clearly unwarranted exercise of
discretion.

e. A clear and concise statement of any other relevant
facts.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact this
office at 961-8288.

Sincerely,

Vryq;~ ~JtJ~~
VIRGI,IA GOLDS~~
Plann1ng Director
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